
     

 

Special Committee holding consultations 

on planned Nunatsiavut Housing Act 
 
On September 12, 2018, a Bill for an Act Respecting Housing in Nunatsiavut and to Establish a 

Nunatsiavut Housing Commission received First Reading in the Nunatsiavut Assembly.   
 
A Special Committee of the Assembly has been set up to consult with Inuit, Inuit communities, 
as well as Torngat Regional Housing Association, for the purpose of preparing a report to be 
tabled at the Nunatsiavut Assembly by the end of January 2019 before Second Reading of the 
Bill.  
 
Consultations will take place in the following Labrador Inuit Communities: 
 
Rigolet Tuesday, Nov. 13 Lord Strathcona House    7:00 p.m. 
Mokkovik Thursday, Nov. 15 Makkovik Arena Multi-purpose Room  7:00 p.m.  
Postville Friday, Nov. 16 Kiapokok Community Centre Boardroom  7:00 p.m. 
Hopedale Tuesday, Nov. 20 Nunatsiavut Assembly Building   7:00 p.m. 
 
A public session will also held in Nain at a date to be determined. 
 

Written submissions will be accepted until December 14, 2018.  
Please forward submissions to First Minister Kate Mitchell, Chair of the Special Committee, at 
kate.mitchell@nunatsiavut.com 
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